
 

 

 28th September 2020 

 

Dear Parent, 

 

Year 11 have made a super start to the year and I am pleased to report, are working very 

hard. 

 

Y11 Guidance Evening -  Wednesday 30th September 

 

Unfortunately, we are not able to host this evening in the usual way, however, I will be 

posting some information and videos onto the school website which I am hoping you will 

find useful.  The information will be centered around health, wellbeing and an overview of 

the year ahead.  You can find these posts by clicking on this link after 5pm on Wednesday 

30th September.  

 
Y11 Parents’ Evening - Wednesday 14th October 

 

We still intend to go ahead with Parents Evening, but again, not in the usual way with 

parents coming onto the school site.  I will write to you again in due course with further 

information. 

 

Revision 

 

Please encourage your child to make use of the revision resources on the website.  GCSE 

Pod is particularly useful. 

 

Revision sessions will begin soon, your child’s class teachers will provide more detail over 

the coming weeks. 

 

The library is open every afternoon for Y11 students until 4pm.  Students are more than 

welcome to complete homework or revise in this space. 

 

In order to support your child, I have organised three workshops over the coming months 

to equip your child with expert and specialist advice regarding study skills.  These sessions 

will be led by an outside agency and happen during a normal school day.  

 

Thank you for your ongoing support, 

 

Miss L Gyngell 

Assistant Head 

https://www.oathall.org/learning/year-11-gcse-revision/
https://www.oathall.org/learning/year-11-gcse-revision/

